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CLEANING WATERMAINS
The City of Maple Ridge Operations Department will be commencing our 
annual watermain � ushing/cleaning program beginning October 15, 2018 
for approximately eleven (11) weeks.

Locations to note:
Routine � ushing: 232 Street working east to 240 Street between River Road 
and 136 Avenue

This maintenance work will improve water quality; however, during this 
cleaning process some residents could experience water pressure drops and 
milky or dirty water.

Please take the following steps to correct the problem:

• MILKY WATER: Open tap slightly to bleed air from the water lines.

• DIRTY WATER: Turn an outside tap on until the water becomes clear.

This temporary interruption in service will be as brief as possible. Your 
understanding and cooperation is appreciated.

If you have any questions or concerns please call the Operations Centre 
at 604-463-9581.


